
 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the by the Town of Amherst Town 
Council at 7:00 PM on October 13, 2021, in the Council Chambers of the Town Hall at 174 South 
Main Street, Amherst, VA, on the following matters: 
 
An application of Carey A. Boyton (aka Boynton), that would, if approved, allow for a special use 
permit for short term rental on property zoned R-2, General Residential, located at the intersection 
of Washington and Depot Streets on approximately 0.44 acres, known as 204 and 206 Washington 
Street in the Town of Amherst, Virginia, and identified as Tax Map # 96A7 A 14.  
 
The purchase of property for public use identified as 133 W. Court Street, TM#96A4 2 2, in the 
Town of Amherst, Virginia, in accordance with the terms and conditions of the proposed contract.    
 
All interested persons may express their views by emailing sara.carter@amherstva.gov prior to the 
meeting.  Anyone having questions regarding the above may contact the Town Hall Office at 434-
946-7885, Monday through Friday from 9:00 AM to 5:00 PM. 
Supporting documentation is available at amherstva.gov and for inspection in the Town Hall 
during normal working hours. 
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